COMMUNITY ROOTS COLLABORATIVE NEWSLETTER
SPRING IS HERE AND SO IS PROGRESS!

We are proud to now
offer 44 housing units
across two locations.
Our newest addition,
located at 3518 O Street,
features seven two-
bedroom, one-bath
“tiny” homes. These
homes are now filled
with families—six of
which include small
children. It’s
heartwarming to see
new life and laughter fill
these spaces.

Thanks to a generous
donation from the
Firstenburg Foundation,
we’ve recently installed a
gazebo and picnic table
in the courtyard. Families
are already enjoying this
inviting space for
gathering, play, and
connection. Additionally,
residents received a
donated garden box,
generously provided by
Chabad Jewish Center
of Clark County. The
community is truly
blossoming into a place
of hope and positivity.

Follow us on our socials:

We're excited to bring you some wonderful updates
from Community Roots Collaborative (C-Roots)!

We’re also thrilled to
welcome a new service
provider to Fruit Valley
Terrace. Live Love
Outreach has helped
several new residents
settle into our 21 tiny
homes off Fruit Valley
Road. One resident,
Doug, shared that
C-Roots and its partners
have “given him some
normalcy back” in his
life—something he’s
most grateful for.

At Casa Hinojosa, four
men—-each formerly
without stable housing—
now have a place to call
home. This converted
house, once rumored to
be a railroad station
house, is full of history
and new beginnings.
The residents are
settling in well and have
even started planting a
garden we look forward
to watching grow.

All of our residents were
formerly homeless
before finding shelter
through C-Roots, and
many routinely express
deep gratitude for the
homes and support
they’ve received.

f Community Roots Collaborative

You're Invited: Community
Collaborations Breakfast - June 5!

Join us for the Community Collaborations
Breakfast on Wednesday, June 5 and be
part of something powerful. This event
brings together people who believe in
housing, dignity, and second chances.

Whether you're a longtime supporter or
new to the C-Roots movement, this is your
moment to show up for an important cause
right here in our community.

Together, we’re building more than housing
— we’re building hope.

Grab your ticket today!

Let’s fill the room with energy, generosity,
and people who believe in second chances.
See you there!

The Community Roots Collaborative Board and | extend our
heartfelt thanks to the donors, volunteers, and service partners
who make our work possible. We couldn’t do this without you.

If you'd like to visit or learn more about our work, feel free to
contact me or any board member for a tour!

With gratitude,

Peggy Sheehan, Executive Director
R, 360-281-5645

“ peggy@c-roots.org

@communityrootstinyhomes

@ Www.c-roots.org
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